St Andr WS b]ds 12‘5 CFO
Farewell in Sty]e




It was a lovely day indeed as St. Andrews bed farewell to its CEO on the 28t May 2015.
The event was attended by plus/minus 250 people i.e. Amongst many others was the
Ntleko family, hospital board, traditional healers, religious leaders, the NCS team and
the Umuziwabantu Municipality team. Mrs. Ntleko is still our pioneer and we wish her
everything of the best for her future endeavors.




